
August 2022

Dear PreK and Kindergaten parents:

Students entering PreK and Kindergarten need to have an Ages &

Stages questionnaire completed by their parents as part of

requirements set forth by the State of Kansas.   This is a new

questionnaire required by the state for the purpose of collecting

information about how we can help support our students. Each child will

need to have the ASQ-3 and ASQ-2 completed by September 1, 2022.

The link is: https://www.asqonline.com/family/03aa15

Once on the page, choose: I am completing both the ASQ-3™ and
ASQ:SE-2™ questionnaires.

You can also find the links on our school facebook (USD 237 Smith

Center Schools) and also on our school webpage (www.usd237.org).

If you need help completing this requirement or would like to use a

school computer to complete the ASQ, please contact the elementary

office at 785-282-6614.  We would be happy to assist you.  Thank you

for your help with this requirement.

In Education,

Michelle R. Stamm

https://www.asqonline.com/family/03aa15
https://www.asqonline.com/family/03aa15/chain_start
https://www.asqonline.com/family/03aa15/chain_start
http://www.usd237.org

